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NEWS RELEASE 

HEARTFIELD APPOINTS JOHN FRASER TO BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

May 31, 2024 – Heartfield Mining Corp. (CSE: HMC) (the “Company”) is pleased to announce that 
John Fraser has been appointed to the board of directors, effective immediately.  Mr. Fraser brings 
to the board of directors almost thirty years of capital markets experience both in the investment 
industry and natural resources sector. 

About Heartfield Mining Corp. 

Heartfield is a company involved in the business of acquiring and exploring mineral properties in 
Canada and the United States. Heartfield has been primarily involved in the exploration and 
evaluation of the Porter Property, located within Alberni Mining Divisions of British Columbia. 

Contact Information 

Heartfield Mining Corp. 
Michael Dake, Chief Executive Officer 
Email: mdake@shaw.ca 
Telephone: (604) 683-8610  

The Canadian Securities Exchange (the “CSE”) has neither approved nor disapproved the contents 
of this news release. Neither the CSE nor its Market Regulator (as that term is defined in the policies 
of the CSE) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 


